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Favorable 

 

I support HB1358.   NO person should be discriminated against based on their medical history.  Each 

person’s medical history should be confidential, and private only to be seen by their immediate 

caretakers, family, or physicians.  Private medical information should not be shared. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Talbott   


